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What: Register students for testing email 

From: Shannon Wall, Principal 

To: Parents and guardians of minor participants 

When: 3-5 days before testing starts 

  

Subject: 

Register your Falcon for our COVID-19 testing program today 

  

Body copy: 

Hello Falcons,  

  

Our Northwood High School Testing Program begins after Labor Day. In order for your child to participate in 

testing, you’ll need to register them for the program. 

  

Click https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=ldh-nor-45-students 

 to register your child for the program. 

  

A parent or guardian must register any minor under 18 years old. You’ll give a one-time consent and HIPAA 

authorization to share their results with the school and district. Testing is not required, but highly 

encouraged to keep our school community safe. 

  

We’ll test in our school during the school day. Results will be delivered to you by text or email within 24 

hours and we will follow-up with you directly if your child has a positive result.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to LSUHS at 318.675.7588 or visit the LSUHS website 

at https://www.lsuhs.edu/covid19/testing/k-12-schools-covid-19-testing-program. 

  

Thank you for your participation to keep our Northwood community safe and healthy. 

  

S. Wall 

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=ldh-nor-45-students

